
Thank you, Nature Lovers! 
 Our 2024 Photo Competition has officially closed! 

Thank you to all those that entered, there are so many talented
nature lovers in our community.

Finalists will be contacted as soon as the judging is completed.   
Winners will be announced during Water Week (Oct 21-25) and their

wonderful images digitally displayed.

Thank you again for your entries and watch this space for more information regarding
viewing photos, we are planning something special!!! 

“Water in our 
Landscape“

2024 Photography Competition

For more information contact Susan
Wilson - susan@trla.org.au or
0400 590 776


